
PLEASE DON’T MISS !!! 
 

 

NOTICE !!! NOTICE !!!  NOTICE !!! 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF AGPO SENSITIZATION WORKSHOP 
 
The National Housing Corporation (NHC) wish to inform all invited members that the AGPO Sensitization Workshop 

which was scheduled to be held via Video Conferencing (Live Webinar) on Friday 20th May 2022 from 9.30am to 
1.00pm has been postponed to Friday 27th May 2022 from 9.30am to 1.00am.  

 
The following are the current log in credentials for the meeting: 
 

Topic: AGPO Sensitization Workshop 
Time: May 27, 2022 09:30 AM Nairobi 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82182699014?pwd=F6fXa1serFh2tj2sumnQ54WkvRoNgx.1 
 
Meeting ID: 821 8269 9014 
Passcode: 917413 

One tap mobile 
+16699006833,,82182699014#,,,,*917413# US (San Jose) 
+19292056099,,82182699014#,,,,*917413# US (New York) 


